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Dear Ben Philipson,

I would like to thank you for lending the Biomove device for trial.
We have found the device beneficial to encourage muscle strengthening of the
wrist among stroke survivors. '

We would be happy for further cooperation.

o Vel

Sincerely,

Yuval Naveh. Msc.OT

Head of the occupational therapy
Golden Tower Rehab Hospital
Bat Yam

03-5008916

050-5205636
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